
Effingham Zoning Board of Adjustment

Effingham Planning Board


Last April we wrote to the Effingham Planning Board regarding our concerns about the 
proposal for a gas station to be built off of Route 25 in your Groundwater Protection 
District.  We continue to be concerned about these plans as the gas station would sit 
directly above the Ossipee Aquifer from which a third of Eaton gets its drinking water.


Due to the potential for contamination from spills and stormwater runoff it is essential 
that all necessary precautions are taken to mitigate and minimize any potential harm.  
We strongly urge you to require a Special Use Permit to ensure that the highest levels 
of safeguards are employed to protect the public from any damage that could be done.


Thank you for considering our concerns regarding this important public safety issue.
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